
We would like to agree with Aurora City's position concerning aircraft noise over 
Aurora
 
In our opinion, the only aircraft over Aurora should be military to and from Buckley
AFB and that should be for mission operations only
 
Thank you for your consideration
 
Sincerely,
 
Roy and Joyce Cantrell
2962 S Olathe Way
Aurora, CO 80013-1938
303-690-6813


